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General Fund = $5958.43 

Pond Fund = $991.06 

Total = $4967.37 

-------------------------------------Please return portion below with your 2011 payment of $15.00-------------------------------------- 

 

Checks payable to:    NLECA Mail to: NLECA   PO Box 1042,  Libertyville, IL 60048 

 

Name_____________________________________________________ Phone_____________________________ 
                                         Please Print 

 

Address____________________________________________________ Check #_________ Amount $_______ 

www.NLECA.org 
 

NLECA has GONE GREEN 

 

Now it’s your turn: Register to receive the newsletters via email.  

 

In a continued effort to go green, November 2011 will be the last printed 

newsletter. If you do not have internet access, please contact a board 

member. 

 

Financial Report 
 

2011 Association Dues were due on April 1, 2011. 

 

Dues are $15 per year per household. Thank you to the 46 households who 

have paid their annual dues.  

 

If you have any questions about your balance, please contact Heather 

Socie at 847-293-5307 or treasurer@NLECA.org. 

 

Association Board News 
 

Are you looking for a way to get involved?  

 

Board positions available:  

 

Membership (1 year – remainder of 3 year term) 

 

Committee positions available: 

 

Newsletter Committee Members 

Website Committee Members 

 

http://www.nleca.org/
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Special Thanks 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped their neighbors after the horrible storm. It was 

wonderful to experience the true sense of community in such frightening times.  

 

Thank you to the Township who helped with tree debris clean-up after the storm. 

 

General Reminders  
 

 Please clean up after your dogs’ messes on your walks. Your neighbors 

appreciate your effort. 

 Please help keep common areas mowed. We do not employ a lawn 

service to maintain the grass around the pond, parks, etc. We ask that 

everyone pitch in as much as possible. 

 Check in with your neighbors, especially during the extreme heat. 

 

Pond Update 
 

Mosquito Abatement 

 

Remember to pick up your dunks from the Township. The Township tracks the 

number of households to help determine the need for mosquito abatement. 

 

The Township annual budget granted an additional $7,000 towards mosquito 

abatement. Clarke will spray a total of 3 times during the summer months. The first 

spraying was in June. For information on other dates, please contact Clarke. Their 

contact number is 800-942-2555. If you want to be notified, you need to state your 

name, address, phone and state that you are a Libertyville Township resident. This 

will insure you are notified prior to a spraying. 

  

Pond Clean Up  

 

A special thanks to all who helped with the pond clean-up on May 14th. It is 

amazing the type of refuse found in and around the pond. 

 

Thank you to David Kerber for mowing around the pond. 

 

Pond Maintenance  

 

North Libertyville Estates is continuing to look into possible work on the pond as 

well as the use of algaecide.  
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Annual Picnic 
 

The neighborhood picnic will be held on Sunday, September 21, 2011 

from 1:00-5:00pm at David’s Park (near the intersection of Arlington 

and Des Plaines). This year there will be a chili cook-off as well as a pie 

contest! Please contact a Board member to reserve a spot. 

 

There will be games for the children and the fire truck will arrive 

around 3:00pm.  Hot dogs, brats and soft drinks will be provided by 

the association. Please bring a dish to share. This is a BYOB affair, but 

we ask that NO GLASS be brought to the gathering. If you bring your 

dogs, please have them on leashes.  Volunteers are needed for set-

up, games, clean-up, etc.   

 

Please contact Kathie Machado at 847-641-0296 or 

director1@nleca.org if you are willing to help. 

 

Special News 
 

 Our hearts reach out to Susan Kinney for the loss of her 

husband, Jerry. Jerry died suddenly on 7/31/2011. The Kinney’s 

have been residents for over 15 years. Susan served on the 

NLECA Board for several years.  

 

 Our prayers are also with Peter Phillips who lost his wife of 54 

years, Elizebeth Phillips. Elizebeth died peacefully at Condell 

on July 27th. The Phillips’ have been residents in Libertyville 

since 1968. 

 

 On Wednesday, June 8, 2011 the Libertyville Sunrise Rotary 

honored Doreen Lagoni with its “Service Above Self” award 

for her selfless contributions to her community. In 1999 Doreen 

founded Bear Magic, a non-for-profit that supplies Teddy 

Bears to hospitals, fire stations, police departments and senior 

housing facilities to be given to traumatized children and the 

forgotten elderly.  

 

Also in 2009, she was recognized by Life Source in Gurnee for 

donating her 100th pint of blood (12 ½ gallons of blood). 

Tammy Basile, spokesperson for Life Source stated, “She will 

never know whose lives she’ll save. I’m looking at what I call 

an anonymous hero.”  

 

Congratulations Doreen!   

 

Upcoming Events 
Annual Picnic August 21 1-5pm 

 

Check out www.Libertyville.com and www.lcfpd.org for upcoming 

events in the area.  

 

http://www.lcfpd.org/
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Important Numbers 
Local 

Highway Department   847-362-3350 

Sheriff’s Department   847-377-4000 

Township Office   847-362-3350 

Planning, Building and Development 847-377-2600 

 

Board Members (or contact us through www.NLECA.org) 

President       Dan Herchenbach 847-680-7781 president@NLECA.org  

Vice President  Trish Kolar  847-207-6551 vicepresident@NLECA.org   

Treasurer  Heather Socie  847-293-5307 treasurer@NLECA.org 

Secretary  Noreen Wyckel 847-680-4246 secretary@NLECA.org 

Membership   

Director  Kathie Machado 847-641-0296  director1@NLECA.org 

Director  Carrie Mach  847-816-8313 director2@NLECA.org 

Newsletter Chair   Trish Kolar  847-207-6551 committeechair@NLECA.org 

Webmaster  J Loiacano  847-596-0292 webmaster@NLECA.org 

 

 

Word Search Fun (by Heather Socie) 

  

r e f o r e n m u t u a s p i q u e n d 
 

apple pie 

a v l e p w o u n d h g a x k e w l m c 
 

autumn 

s h a y s p i v o t e d n f o l i a g e 
 

candy corn 

m e a b r t t u p p a g p i k e n s i n 
 

cinnamon 

c n f r a r i o g s a o n d k p d a m r 
 

costumes 

r a l s d n d v n e c e n c s a s e n o 
 

fall 

s d n e s u a p a r i w h o y o r h m y 
 

festival 

y w e d c f r t o l n p u n t d h e t e 
 

fireplace 

l i o z y r t d e c n f e t s e v r a h 
 

foliage 

k g u p i c n i c r a t i l a b o d e a 
 

football 

t b s u p c o s t u m e s r p e r w r y 
 

halloween 

b h t m k r y r a s o t w r e p i h t r 
 

harvest 

s o i p i a m p n r n e o g n p a n r i 
 

hay rides 

t w r k t h b e a b a y n d u m l b o d 
 

leaves 

i r t i s w e o k a l s i y t e w a k e 
 

picnic 

l m i n g w o r c e r a c s b h e g c s 
 

pumpkins 

a s u s o t i e r w u o n l r s i h i e 
 

raking 

t d e l e a v e s b e c g r l e a s r t 
 

scarecrow 

p i l e s t r p s i p e k r j a l i t l 
 

tradition 

n a d m y t o u w l l a b t o o f o h o 
 

trick or treat 

h a p p i n g r e m o k i s c h a p j a 
 

wind 
 


